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To whom it may concern, 
 
It greatly concerns me that decisions may be made on my behalf to legalise same sex 
marriage in Australia. I would like to state that my family and I are against strongly opposed 
to same sex marriage being legalised. It is our view that marriage is sacred between man and 
women. I have been extremely disturbed with the “normalising” of homosexual activity. I do 
not believe I am in the minority in this thinking although the homosexual lobby would have 
you believe otherwise. I am extremely concerned as to where the line of right and wrong is 
being drawn. I have no doubt in my mind that if we continue on this path of normalising 
same sex relationships and marriage it won’t be long before it is considered normal to have a 
relationship with a minor or an animal. That may appear shocking and extreme or even 
ridiculous now but I am sure that is how homosexual activity appeared 50 years ago. I would 
like to take a stand against this movement now and express my strong opinion against 
legalising same sex marriage in Australia. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Davey 
  


